
Veterans Club General Membership Meeting 

Minutes September 10, 2024 

Meeting called to order:  6:00 by Frank Bianca 

Pledge of Allegiance  

 

President’s Report:  Announcements  

 

New Business: 

President Frank Bianca announced the resignation of Patricia Lindberg 

from the CLT.  Ray Danowski was the only member to volunteer to run for 

the vacant Leadership opening.  A motion was made, seconded and 

approved to elect Ray Danowski to the CLT for the remaining 2024 term.   

 

There was a motion made and seconded to approve the expenditure of 

$7000 to the charitable organizations, in the amounts listed, in the 2024 

Budget.  Motion carried.   

 

Name 2022 2023 2024

Blue Star Mothers 1,000$    500.00$      500.00$      

Henderson Veterans Court 1,000$    500.00$      500.00$      

Honor Flight of So. NV 3,000$    2,000.00$   2,000.00$   

Michael's Angel Paws 1,000$    500.00$      500.00$      

Quilts of Valor 1,000$    1,000.00$   1,000.00$   

T.A.P.P.S. 500$       500.00$      500.00$      

VFW Post 12101 500$       500.00$      500.00$      

USO 500$       500.00$      500.00$      

Homes For Our Troops 1,000$    500.00$      500.00$      

Fisher House 500.00$      500.00$      

Veterans' Voices*

TOTAL 9,500$    7,000.00$   7,000.00$   

NOTE: 2023 Total included a $500 donation from outside the Veterans Club.

7,000.00$                                 

2024 PROPOSED TOTAL

*Veterans' Voices is a candidate for a $500 donation, pending 

funds availability on 12/1 after financial reconciliation. 



Business portion of the Meeting Adjourned at 6:15 

 

Tonight’s program:  Speaker, Norm Scott 

 

Refreshments were served. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: 

Debbie Glazier 

Secretary 


